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Curriculum Information Term 1, 2023 

Topic Theme: Aiming High 

Our class is called the Geologists which links with our Science topic about rocks (and other 

topics later in the year) so we will be finding out more about that particular career this year. 

Our theme of Aiming High will be taught through all subjects including Building Futures 

sessions based on ‘everyday skills’. 

• English 

o The Street Beneath Our Feet (Explanation Text reading and writing) 

o Stone Age Narrative (Story) Writing based on Stone Age Boy 

o Stone Age Information Texts – reading and writing 

o Reading information about Climate Zones (Geography) 

• Maths 

o Place Value – hundreds, tens and ones 

o Addition and subtraction to 100 

o Multiplication using times tables 2, 3, 5 and 10 

Please refer to the Knowledge Organisers for more details about the subjects below: 

• Science – Rocks and Soils 

• Art – Prehistoric Art projects 

• Geography – Climate Zones 

• History – Stone Age to Iron Age 

• Computing – Internet Searches 

• Music – Identifying sounds, performance poetry and listening skills 

• PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) – Keep and Stay Safe 

• RE – Hinduism 

• Spanish – Meeting and Greeting 

• PE – Gymnastics and Boxercise (enrichment activity) 

 

Helping at Home 

Home reading will continue to be the best way for you to support your child. Please scan the 

QR code to complete your child’s reading log. We expect children to read five times per week 

at home.  

If your child chooses to do any research and extra learning at home themselves based on our 

topics, please make sure that they bring it in to show us and we would love to display it!  

You can access Knowledge Organisers on our website. These are for your child to use as extra 

reading opportunities and to revise any learning that we are doing in school. They will also 

be available on your child’s One Note through Teams. 

Your child might choose to have our class mascot, Lemmee the Lemur, for a 

weekend or during the week. If they do, please support them in writing a diary 

from the point of view of Lemmee and return her and her diary on the nearest 

Monday, Wednesday or Friday.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. We are always happy to help!  

Year 3 Team 

Mrs. Parkins, Miss Askew, Miss Faratro and Miss Norris 


